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 Sarah john INT2016/0758/P 15/03/2016  23:07:42 Having lived at 15 Boscastle Road for 25 plus years I am appalled to see that the beautiful green aspect 

at  the rear of the property is being threatened by this development.  It is rare in London to have such 

greenery in residential areas and it is something that should be treasured.  The dwelling could set a 

president for other developments which I think would be detrimental to all of London and conservation 

areas.  Please respect the greenery and magic of the lane.

18 Hugo Road

London

N19 5eu

 james beggs COMMNT2016/0758/P 15/03/2016  11:32:16 The resale of the exiisting building will require additional street parking.

Nothing should be done to destroy the current rural floorscape of the mews - its interface with the 

building requires careful consideration.

Future similar developments will likely take place, the cumulative effect of which should be carefully 

considered now.

will there be external lighting introduced to the mews? 

Is the wall between the entrance gate and the living area facing the mews, solid or perforated?

Where will visitors park?

Will taxis be allowed through the weight restricted access from Grove terrace? 

How will refuse be removed from the site - by hand or by vehicular access to the Mews?

The applicant may wish to consider a feature ridge rooflight over the kitchen/living area which could 

capture both east and west light.

The long term implications of similar developments in the Mews need to be considered now. 

Otherwise, a logical development.

10 Little Green 

Street

London

NW5 1BL

NW5 1BL
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